## Mesquite Education Association Mailbag

The Mailbag is published every month of the school year for employees to post items they are selling or looking for. If you have something for the Mailbag, write your ad below and send to the MEA Office.

The deadline to submit ads is the last Monday of every month and will be handed out at the FR meeting and then e-mailed to all employees.

Ads may also be emailed to Susan Goodson - sgoodson@mesquiteisd.org Electronic Photos may be included.

Name:	 	
Facility:		
Write ad here:		